
Moreland Hills Parks Commission 
Meeting Minutes  
August 15, 2022 

Lang Pavilion at Forest Ridge 
 

The meeting was called to order at approximately 6:00 PM by the Chair, Mrs. Wyatt.  
 
Members Present: 
 Mr. Czayka 

Ms. Dewey 
Mr. DeWater 
Mrs. Freundlich 

 Mr. Friedman 
 Mrs. Hardin-Levine 

Mr. Janke  
 Mr. Misterka 

Mr.Olsson   
Mrs.Sitzwohl 

 Mrs. Wyatt 
 
Member Arriving after Roll Call 
 Mr. Minoff 
 
Member Absent: 
 Mayor Fritz 
 
M.H.H.S 
 Mrs. Geck 
 
Approval of the minutes from Parks Commission meeting of July 18, 2022 
 
Motion to approve: Mr. Janke 
Seconded: Mrs. Hardin-Levine 
Yes:  All members 
 
Updates from Mayor Fritz, presented by Mrs. Wyatt: 
 
Attendance at some of the Thursday Pavilion events has been mediocre.  Other methods of 
promoting these events may be considered.  Thursday evenings may not be an ideal time.  
Parks Commission members are invited to participate in the Greening of the Hills event on 
Saturday, September 17th.    
 
Upcoming Events: 
August 25th:  Wine and Cheese with a performance by Opus 216  
September 8th:  Native vs. Invasive Plants 
September 22nd:  Meet M.H. Village Council Members 
 
Moreland Hills Historical Society 
 
Mrs. Geck reported they are in the process of determining the locations for 10 signs.  They are 
using the Western Reserve Historical Society as a resource for pictures and documents relating 



to President Garfield and the Birth Site.  The Service Department is progressing with clean up at 
the Birth Site. 
   
Head for the Hills: 
 
There was some discussion regarding fund raising sponsorships for Forest Ridge.  Mr. Janke 
suggested that this discussion take place at a meeting early next year.  
 
The committee reviewed multiple shirt designs submitted by Ms. Dewey.  There was also 
discussion regarding the shirt material cost options. 
 
Mr. Olsson moved that Mr. Janke and Ms. Dewey should take the lead and make the final 
decisions on the shirt material and the logo. 
Mr. Czayka seconded 
Yes:  All members  
 
The deadline for sponsorships for Head for the Hills is September 15th.   
 
There are nine of the old Moreland Hills Village signs available for the silent auction.  It needs to 
be decided how many would be offered at this year’s Head for the Hills event.  
 
Volunteers: 
Posting signs at local businesses: Mrs. Hardin-Levine, Mrs. Freundlich, and Mrs. Wyatt.  
Silent Auction: Mrs. Hardin-Levine and Mrs. Sitzwohl. 
Family/Kids Fun Run/Walk:  Mr. Olsson with Mr. Misterka’s assistance 
Donations:  Mr. Friedman, Mrs. Hardin-Levine, and Mr. Minoff 
 
We will need 16 awards for the 5K 
 
A logistics meeting will be scheduled, which will include the Mayor, Police Department, Service 
Department, Mr. Friedman, and a Hermes representative.  
 
Open Discussion: 
 
The idea of having a Halloween Party at the pavilion was presented.  This will require further 
discussion. 
 
The September 19th Parks Commission meeting will be held at Lang Pavilion. 
 
Adjournment: 
 
Moved:  Mrs. Hardin-Levine 
Seconded:  Mrs. Sitzwohl 
 
Yes:  All members   
 
 
 
 
 
 


